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February 2, 2015 
 
 
The Honorable John Barker, Chairman 
House Committee on Judiciary 
Kansas State Capitol, Room 149-S  
Topeka, Kansas 66612 
 
 
RE: Support for House Bill 2111 
 
 
Dear Chairman Barker: 
 
I write this letter in support of House Bill 2111 on behalf of my client, Credit Management 
Services, Inc. (“CM”).  CM provides collection services to businesses and organizations across 
the state of Kansas.  In doing so, CM files limited actions civil lawsuits in Kansas courts.   
 
The ability to recover certain administrative fees associated with filing pleadings and other 
papers in Kansas courts is important to CM, and to the businesses and organizations that rely 
on CM to recover amounts due.  House Bill 2111 would provide Kansas courts with clear 
authority to include such administrative fees in judgment awards. For the foregoing reasons, 
CM supports House Bill 2111. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
CREDIT MANAGEMENT SERVICES, INC. 
 
/s/Brady W. Keith 
Assistant General Counsel 

 


